Northeast Church of Christ Traffic Guidelines


The elders of the Northeast Church of Christ are taking specific steps to continue our good safety record and improve the safety of church related traffic within the Northeast Knolls subdivision.  We are asking all drivers arriving or leaving the church building to be aware of their speed and driving habits within the Northeast Knolls subdivision.
Please use caution as you arrive and depart from the Northeast church of Christ while driving through the Northeast Knolls subdivision along Trowbridge Drive and Southwick Lane.

Arriving from the south or off I-275, drivers should get into the left hand lane of Reed-Hartman Highway when driving north once you are north of Interstate 275.  You will take the first left off of Reed-Hartman Highway turning west onto Trowbridge Drive, which is slightly more than 1/3 mile north of Interstate 275 (0.370 miles).  
Arriving from the north or off Fields-Ertel Drive, drivers should get into the right hand lane of Reed-Hartman Highway when driving south once you are south of Fields Ertel Road.  You will take the first right off of Reed-Hartman Highway turning west onto Trowbridge Drive, which is slightly less than 1/4 mile south of Fields Ertel Road (0.229 miles).  
The turn from Reed-Hartman to Trowbridge can come up quickly, and the speed of traffic on Reed-Hartman Highway can reach 50 MPH in this short distance, so good judgment and care should be used before making the turn.  

As you turn onto Trowbridge Drive, you enter the Northeast Knolls subdivision where the speed in the neighborhood is 20 MPH.  Due to the fact that parking is permitted on only one side of the street, there are often several cars parked along one side of the street limiting visibility and making passage of more than one car very difficult.  
Please be courteous to the residences of the Northeast Knolls subdivision that may be pulling into or leaving from their driveways by allowing them room to pass.  Be alert for children and pets that may be moving between yards or crossing streets, and be ready to stop quickly if necessary to avoid a collision or accident.
The distance along Trowbridge Drive between Reed-Hartman Highway and your next turn onto Southwick Lane is less than 750 feet.  
As you leave the church parking lot you enter onto Southwick Lane driving north toward Trowbridge Drive, we ask several things: 

1. Remember, the speed in the neighborhood is 20 MPH.  
2. The intersection of Southwick Lane and Trowbridge Drive has a single stop sign for traffic on Southwick Lane.  Drivers are reminded to come to a complete stop (a count of two seconds), being sure to check for traffic from both directions on Trowbridge Drive before turning onto Trowbridge Drive from Southwick Lane. 
3. Please be courteous to the residences of the Northeast Knolls subdivision that may be pulling into or leaving from their driveways by allowing them room to pass.  Be alert for children and pets that may be moving between yards or crossing streets, and be ready to stop quickly if necessary to avoid a collision or accident.

With your help and your close attention to your speed and driving habits within the Northeast Knolls subdivision, the elders believe we can continue to be a good neighbor to the residences of the Northeast Knolls subdivision.  Questions about church traffic should be directed to the elders through the church office and church website, www.northeastchurch.com.
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